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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Have been making and following patterns 

 Made animal biscuits 

 Had a number hunt looking for numbers 11-15 

 Made chocolate playdough cakes from the story Matilda 

 Have been recognising and identifying initial sounds 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

▪ Making heart shaped biscuits 

▪ Investigating floating and sinking 

▪ Making props for our puppet show 

▪ Identifying our feelings and working on how we express  them 

 

Important Reminder 

We are a Nut Free environment  

Please ensure nothing in your child's lunch  

 box contains nuts.  

We do not allow chocolate spread or 

chocolate croissants /  

pain au chocolates  
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Mothers Day Tea 

We would like to invite you to join us for  
tea and cake on Thursday 16th March  

anytime between 11 –12 

 

 

 

 


